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1 INVESTOR IN PEOPLE STATUS (AN453-2005) 
 
It is reported that the Waste Management Department has been recognised as an Investor in People 
Organisation after achieving the Standard on September, 2005. 
 
The Waste Management Department embraces a commitment to training and development and looks 
forward to the benefits that improved performance will deliver to the citizens of Dundee. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the achievement of the Department. 
 


